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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF TIMOR-LESTE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA

Universal Period Review
Mongolia
4 November 2020

Madame President,
Timor-Leste extends its warm welcome to the delegation of Mongolia and makes the following recommendations:
- That Mongolia redoubles its efforts in combating corruption, including in the judiciary and the civil service,
- That Mongolia takes further steps to ensure that children with disabilities are not socially excluded,  
Madame President,
Mongolia had taken important steps to improve the fulfilment of human rights in its territory, among which, Timor-Leste highlights the submission of a draft law on the National Human Rights Commission to the Parliament last year and the establishment of a sub-council to provide guidance on the prevention and control of human trafficking. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Timor-Leste encourages Mongolia to continue its efforts and wishes them a successful review.   
I thank you, Madame President.
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